
BIRLA OPEN MINDS PRESCHOOL

…the month gone by

Welcome Back to School

Special Events 

Reading  week was conducted from June 24 – June 28. With this we hope 
to increase children's access to books and create an encouraging and 
inviting atmosphere for families to have even more opportunities to read 
together during their daily routines.

As the Principal of this esteemed institute, I 
am excited to welcome you all to our 
community. We are excited to have you join 
our family of dedicated educators, 
enthusiastic students, and supportive 
parents. We are committed to provide 
excellent child care and high quality 
education needs that meet the diverse needs 
of our students. As we embark on our new 
academic year, I encourage you to stay 
involved and become an active participant in 
our school community.



June Events
June was a busy month with a lot 
of events being celebrated . 
Children celebrated World 
Environment Day on the reopening 
day where simple and engaging 
activities were conducted for 
students to teach more about their 
planet Earth and nature. Our lovely 
kindergartners sang songs and 
made cards for Fathers Day, 
engaged in some fun yoga on 
International Yoga Day and had lots 
of fun exploring mud on Mud Day.

Environment day

Yoga day

Father’s Day

Mud Day



Reading 
Recommendations 

for July

Best Reader – K2
Of the month

Family Weekend Activity 
Superstars 

Blow Painting Nature Walk

Art and Craft

Dramatic Play

St
ud

en
t Activities

Best Handwriting K2
Of the month

Vedansh K1 Naveesh K1

Manvitha K1

Aahana K1 Siddharth K1

Mahesh K2

Meera K2 Giridhar K2

Rachel K2 Anaya Nursery

Giridhar

Rachel

Follow us 
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